
 

 

Teaching Korea in the Globalizing World 
Saturday, September 23, 2017 

The Program for Teaching East Asia 
University of Colorado Boulder 

 
University of Colorado Denver Campus, 8:30 am ‐ 4:15 pm 

Teach your  
students the 

history behind 
current events! 

 

Are your students curious about contemporary South and North Korea 
because of their encounters with the Koreas in the news and with 
Korean goods, film, and pop culture?  
 
This workshop will help teachers build on students’ curiosity while 
addressing state standards. Participants will consider how to engage 
students in exploring political ideology, economic development, and 
national identity on the Korean peninsula. They will also learn strategies 
for developing critical thinking and media literacy skills through study of 
the Koreas.  
 
Join Korea studies professors Sungyun Lim (University of Colorado), 
Suzy Kim (Rutgers University), and Dafna Zur (Stanford University) for 
Korean perspectives on the two states’ approaches to global 
transformations and the distinct political and economic systems and 
national identities that have developed in response. TEA staff and 
participants will consider ways to integrate Korean narratives and 
multimedia primary sources into classroom instruction about 
contemporary South and North Korea in a variety of courses, from 
elementary social studies to secondary world history, global studies, 
world geography, world literature, and humanities.  
 
Participants will receive:  
 Light breakfast and Korean lunch 
 Classroom materials and resources  
 Professional development contact hours   
 The Koreas by Charles K. Armstrong (K-12 inservice teachers only) 
 
Register online at: www.colorado.edu/ptea/korea-workshop and  
mail a $20 tax-deductible donation (payable to the University of 
Colorado Foundation) to: TEA, University of Colorado, UCB 595, 
Boulder, CO 80309 
 

Registration deadline: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 
 
Registration confirmation and parking instructions will be sent via email. 
Please contact Catherine Ishida at the Program for Teaching East Asia 
with questions: ishida@colorado.edu or 303-735-5115. 

This workshop is made possible by generous grants from the Consulate General of the Republic of Korea at San Francisco, 
the Freeman Foundation, and the Northeast Asia Council of the Association of Asian Studies. 


